
 

Ref: LD/RHi/KB/Ukraine Fundraiser 
 
7th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Ukraine Fundraiser 
 

We are all very conscious of the developments of the war in Ukraine.  
Many of our pupils have expressed that they want to show solidarity with the people of Ukraine who 
find themselves the victim of this war. Pupils have already had sessions with their tutors about what 
is happening, the politics and the war itself. As a school we would now like to act to support children 
who are affected by the war.  
 
All pupils will take part in an assembly from our Beacon Values Representatives, as well as taking 
part in a tutor time activity to raise awareness about how the children of Ukraine are being impacted 
upon.  
 

Beacon Values Representatives also will give the opportunity to ‘Guess the number of blue and 
yellow sweets in the jar’ to raise money. Other planned activities are as follows:  
Tutors will collect ‘loose’ change in a recycled water bottle. The form raising the most money will 
receive a prize. Please let your child bring in any small change that you can spare.  
 

During Period 1 on Thursday 31st March your child can opt to take part in the following:  
• Recycled Art Installation - £1.00 to create a piece of recycled art. Only 30 places available.  
• Paper Craft – life size 3D model - £1.00 to create a giant model out of paper! Only 20 places 
available.  
• Swimming Gala - £1.00 to compete in a series of swimming races* Only 30 places available.  
• Walk for Ukraine! - £1.00 to walk with 3 kilometers in under an hour*. Only 30 places 
available.  
 

Each opportunity is limited by place numbers and tickets can be purchased from Ms Draycott during 
break or lunch times on the stage in the hall. Any general donations will also be welcomed and 
added to our total to support UNICEF. We aim to raise money to UNICEF who are supporting families 
by providing clean water, nutritious food, health and refugee protection. Only £46 could provide a 
family with an emergency water and hygiene kit.  
 

*If you are successful in getting a ticket for these events, PE kit/swimming kit will be needed on this 
day.  
 

We hope that your child will want to be involved. If you have any questions please contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk   
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
 

Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher  
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